GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

New Delhi, dt.fe.12.2011

-The matter has been examined in Board’s office and
¢ letter of even number dated 20.12.2010 on the above subject, it is further
rified that Railways can go ahead with the conversion process from ICFE design

‘beyond 25 years of life to the light wtilization category coaches if no

in continuation of this

This disposes off SWR’s letter No. M.9/WS/Coach conversion/326 Aprill 11
ed 24.10.2011.
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(PRAS T KUMAR)
Director Mech. Engg.(Chg.),
Railway Board.
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